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Docket No. 99900025/82-01

Southwest Fabricating and
Welding Company

ATTN: Mr. N. H. Moerke
Vice President, Engineering

7525 Sherman Street
Houston, Texas 77011

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 25, 1983, in response to our

letter dated January 20, 1983. We have no further questions at this

time and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

~oric' al Gl::n'd DY'
u. POTAPOVS"

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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